
I support electing the President via National Popular Vote, and various versions of this bill have passed the 

Oregon House four times. It is long past time for the Senate to vote on this issue. I do NOT support SB 

1512, which refers the question to the voters, That step is unnecessary and will cost valuable taxpayer 

dollars in a state struggling with its budget. It is up to the legislature to decide this issue. - Katherine 
Songer, Portland, OR 
 


